
 

ASH CLASS 
 

We can’t believe that the summer term is already here!  

This year has flown by so quickly, but we’ve not finished learning yet.  

This half terms topic theme is Emergency! In Ash class we are going to be looking all of the 

different people that keep us safe; police, firefighters, paramedics/doctors/nurses and 

lifeguards.  

In communication we are going to be looking at each of these heroes a week, and linking 

it to our reciprocal language of colour. This means lots of painting, colouring, chalk and 

brightly coloured messy play.  

Please can you send your child in with old spare clothes that you don’t mind getting paint 

on that we can keep in school, as we are bound to get covered in lots of lovely colours. 

Don’t worry, our staff team know to bring spares in too.  

 

In reading and literacy, we are looking at non-fiction text, so we can’t wait to learn lots of 

facts on all sorts of amazing real-life topics.  

In maths we are going to be looking at big and small, comparing sizes. As well as looking at 

quantity in number.  

Expressive art and design will be all about role play! We can’t wait to get all dressed up 

and pretend to someone else – maybe a doctor, firefighter, police or even an astronaut! 

 

Fingers crossed that the weather is nicer this half term, as we are looking forwards to 

spending time in our forest school on Monday mornings.  

PE will still be on a Thursday, and this half term that includes swimming!  

 

We can’t wait to spend the next 7 weeks at school learning lots of new things.  

Ash Class  

Paige, Molly and Caitlyn  


